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Term 1 Week 2 – 1st February 2016 

 

 

Monday 1st February 

 Years 1-6 commence 

Tuesday 2nd February 

 Kindy start full day 

 9am-10am  

P&F Cheers and Tears 

Friday 5th February 

 9:30am-10:30am  

Opening School Mass 

 

 

Wednesday 10th February 

 Ash Wednesday 

 

Wednesday 17th February 

 9:15am-10:15am  

Parish Mass Years 1 & 5 

Thursday 18th February 

 9:00am-10:00am  

Year 6 Reconciliation 

 

Term 1 Week 2 

Week 3 

2016 Kindergarten 

Tuesday 2nd February 
 

8:55am-3:20pm 
 

All students are to wear 
full school uniform  

2017 Enrolment Information Evening 
 

When: Tuesday 23rd February 
 

Time: 7pm 
 

Where: Church 

Week 4 

NSW Catholic School Terms 2016 
 

Term 1 Wednesday 27th January—Friday 8th April 

Term 2 Tuesday 26th April—Friday 1st July  

Term 3  Monday 18th July—Friday 23rd September 

Term 4 Monday 10th October—Tuesday 20th December 

Dear Parents and Care-givers, 

I am delighted to be joining the Mary Immaculate Community. I wish to 
congratulate the whole community on what a wonderful school we have. 
I especially congratulate Mr Devlin and his team for all their work for the 
students and their families. 

Moving forward we will work together to build on the school's successes 
and develop relationships that will open new opportunities for all. We do 
this work in partnership and I am looking forward to all we will achieve 
together.  

Kind regards 
Stephen Dowd 
Principal 

Uniform shop trading hours 
 

Normal trading hours will continue as normal 

Tuesday 8.30 till 10.00am 

Friday 8.30 till 10.00am. 

 
We also do over the phone orders and online orders. 

For any enquiries please contact - Elle 

Phone : 0421216414 

Email : elle@ozfashions.com.au  

Found 

A ring was found in 
the school carpark on 

the 28th January. 

Please contact the 
school office for more 

information 



“KISS AND DROP” zone 

 

The Kiss and Drop section of the car park is 
designed to provide a safe and convenient area 

to drop your children off at school in the morning. 
Parents are asked not to Kiss and Drop your 

children in any other area of the car park as this 
poses a significant risk to your child’s safety.  

At peak times, the car park does become 
congested and everyone’s patience is 

appreciated. 
 

Please have your child with their bag ready to 
exit the car on the kerb side in the  

“Kiss and Drop” zone. 

Uninterrupted Learning Time 

 

At Mary Immaculate, we always plan to have 
maximum learning time for our students. As a 
result we have “Uninterrupted Learning Time”. This 
is a focus for all in our community to help respect 
the time needed for our children to learn. As a 
result, we ask that: 

 All students arrive by 8:55am every morning 

 Early departures are kept to an absolute 
minimum 

 No messages are sent to children during the 
day (messages sent through the office are 
kept till a suitable break in learning blocks) 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter 

P&F News 
 

Our first P and F meeting will be held this  
Wednesday February 3 at 7:30pm.  

Regular meetings for the P and F Association will be held in 
weeks 2 and 6 of each school term. 

 

All parents are welcome to attend, and we would particularly like 
to extend an invitation to new families of Mary Immaculate.  
The P and F Association plays a vital role in community and 

fundraising goals of the school, and your continued  
support is greatly appreciated.  

Happy Birthday to students who  

celebrated their birthdays  

between 19th December  

and 1st February 

Laura Palenzuela-Lim, Rhys Arman, Al-
legra Lette, Brooke MacRae, Maddison 

Mitchell, Connor O’Reilly,  
Lea’Ae Fafangu Manuha’apai,  

Amy Inskip, Christian Murphy, Jazmyne 
Varquez, Tiarna Wolffe, Heidi Var-

letAiush Kishor, Sarohee Atwal, Layla 
Cole, Lalita Somyaying, Trinity Owens, 

Rafael Scotellaro, Andrew Dias, 
Cholhok Majur, Chelsea Smith, Jasmine 

Zolerick, Zara Zivic, Ramit Nand,  
Aiden Zammit, Andrea Clouston,  

Summer Maiquilla, Jackson Lane, Zoe 
Butler, Gurekum Dhillon, Aarya Khanal, 
Levi Fenech-Soler, Brayden Mapanao, 

Gabriel Del Valle, Siobhan Marks, 
Avana Simic, Shaun Pereira, Arthur 
Grigoryan, Chaline Chan, Brisa Ricci, 

Clarise Hayes, Isabelle Eduardo, Nevin 
Perera, Megan Guerrero, Ava Walsh, 
Jasmine Safar, Liam Robinson, Rafael 
Jimenez, Adam Joson, Chanel Pereira, 
Roel Miranda, Macy Bosque, Giovanni 
Mina, Sesinando Dela Cruz, Evie-Rose 
Smith, Stephanie Marmma, Alanna Ta-

luypreechachan, Alexis Ta-
luypreechachan, Jordyn Turner, Mpho 

Ezell, Skye Felton,  
Ziad Nazha, Annabelle Frendo,  
Aditya Purohit, Spencer Walsh,  

Konnor Gonzales 

Student Banking 

Please remember to bring 

in your student bank 

books on Fridays. 

Anaphylactic students awareness 
 

Parents are reminded that some of our children can 
have a severe anaphylactic reaction to various food 

products. This reaction can be life threatening. Please 
support the school by not sending food in your child’s 

lunchbox to school that may contain nuts, nut products 
or egg. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Parramatta Rep Trials 

Nomination forms for Parramatta Representative Trials will be 
closing Friday 5th February for all  winter sports.  

All forms on PDCPSSC website. 


